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I completely disagree with this legislation. Now is not the time to be increasing taxes 

on Oregon homeowners when taxes in this state are at some of the highest levels as 

compared to other states in this country.  You already have a significant homeless 

problem so I am wondering your logic on how something like this will make things 

better?  And you want to use this money for public safety?  Something this state's 

politicians has eroded and defunded over the last four to five years?  Move this 

forward and continue to hear the sucking sound of other states drawing over our tax 

paying residents.  I love this state, but I have hated to see politicians erode it as they 

have over the past few years. Passing something like this will just put another dead 

weight on any recovery we might see in the next few years. 


